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PRINCIPAL’S NEWSLETTER TO PARENTS 

            March 29, 2019 

 

Dear Families and Caregivers, 

 

Thank you to all those involved in making the Pre-K Mid-Winter Luncheon, the third, fourth, and fifth grade Violin Concert, the 

entire Chen Dance program, the second grade, “Subway Celebration” and the first grade, “Animal Study” huge successes.  

 

May 4th will be our Family Day. Once again, we will need all of your support in this fun-filled community building day. 

 

Please be advised that schools will be closed from April 19 – April 26, 2019, for Spring Break. I am confident you will guide your 

children with the educational activities that their teachers will be providing for them to do at home during the vacation. 

 

I wish you all a restful, healthy and joyful break and I look forward to your return on April 29, 2019. 

 

          Sincerely, 

          Ms. May Wong Lee 

          Principal 

 

 

 

家長通訊 

 

親愛的家長們及監護人: 

 

 感謝所有家長們,參與啟蒙班之仲冬午餐，三，四和五年級的小提琴演奏會，陳舞蹈的表演，二

年級“地鐵慶典”和一年級“動物研究”所有活動都得到巨大的響應和非常成功。 

 

 五月四日將是我們的家庭日, 學校將再次需要您們的支持來建立一個有趣的社區活動日. 

 

 謹請大家注意, 四月十九日至四月二十六日是春假, 學校將關閉. 我相信各位家長將會指導您的孩

子完成老師準備的學習活動和家庭作業. 

 

 我祝大家有個健康和愉快的春假, 並期待四月二十九日你們的孩子重返學校上課. 

 

          致誠地 

          教長:May Wong Lee啟 
 


